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SENA TOR HATFIELD 
STATEMENT OF SENATE MAJORITY LEADER BOB DOLE 

WASHINGTON -- Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole today issued the 
following statement regarding Senator Mark Hatfield's 
announcement that he will not seek re-election: 

"In his nearly three decades in the Senate, Mark Hatfield 
earned a reputation as a statesman of true dignity and integrity. 
While we have disagreed on issues from time to time, I have never 
doubted that Mark Hatfield always stood up for what he believed 
was right for Oregon and America. I am proud to call him my 
friend and colleague, and will continue to count on his 
leadership in the year ahead." 
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